Chris O'Brien

From: Roger Richards <rprjr2@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, May 6, 2024 5:33 PM

To: House Finance Committee; Rep. Serpa, Patricia A,; Rep. Abney, Marvin L, Rep. Vella-
Wilkinson, Camille

Subject: Testimony in favor of House Bills H8193 & H8194

Dear Chairman Abney and Committee Members:

| am given my written testimony in support of these two bills as | am unable to attend the hearing on May 7, 2024.1am
so proud of the bill's sponsor Pat Serpa along with Representatives Fellela, Brien, McNamara, Corvese, Messier, Biah,
Lima, Costantino and Phillips.

As Rep. Serpa stated on the May 6, 2024 Tara Granhan show, there is enough money in the pension fund to cover the
cost of these bills. Please pass these two bills out of Committee so that the full house can vote on them this session.

Thank you,
Roger Richards Jr.

1 Cross Bow Ln, West Warwick, Rl 02893
USAF ( Retired)



